
FLORIDA 

May 25, 2017 

TO: Mayor Teresa Jacobs 
-AND-
Board of County Commissioners 

FROM: Ajit M. Lalchandani, County Administrator /J // 
SUBJECT: Presentation Regarding FY 2018 Orange County Sheriff's Office Budget 

DISCUSSION AGENDA ITEM June 6, 2017 

On June 6, 2017, Sheriff Jerry Demings will provide an update to the Board regarding 
the Orange County Sheriff's Office proposed FY 2018 budget. 

This item has been scheduled for informational purposes only, and no action is being 
requested of the Board at this time. The Board is scheduled to discuss and vote on 
the Sheriff's budget request, along with the rest of the Orange County budget, at the 
conclusion of the Budget Worksessions on July 17-18, 2017. 
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c: Jerry Demings, Orange County Sheriff 
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